
Page 1 of 1

The Board has rescheduled its next quarterly mee6ng and it will be held on January 27-28, 2022.  See no6ce 
below.

From: Board of Pharmacy News and Informa6on <PHARM-NEWS@SUBSCRIBE.DCALISTS.CA.GOV> On Behalf
Of California State Board of Pharmacy
Sent: Thursday, January 6, 2022 12:09 PM
To: PHARM-NEWS@SUBSCRIBE.DCALISTS.CA.GOV
Subject: Rescheduled Board Mee6ng

Board of Pharmacy MeeIng Rescheduled
The next quarterly two-day mee6ng of the California State Board of Pharmacy, originally scheduled for February 1-2,
2022, has been rescheduled to January 27-28, 2022. The mee6ng agenda and materials will be posted online under
Board Mee6ngs.

###

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/LXNYCmZ8xRhj8ZxyFGYLTV?domain=pharmacy.ca.gov

